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Dear School Board,                                                                              August 28, 2019 

 

School started at Big Sky with 28 students. We have 5 first graders who just started 

school. Students and staff have been busy with reviewing procedures, expectations, and 

MBI goals of being respectful, responsible, and safe.  

 

Students are eager to learn and are excited to have the Rangers and Mr. Andreas visit this 

school year. The Rangers will be teaching the students about constellations this year. Mr. 

Andeas will be working on the Virtues Curriculum with students.  

 

We welcome Ms. Jackie “Candy” Hall to our staff at Big Sky as the Teacher Aide. She 

has experience working with multi-grade classrooms and her experience will greatly help 

our team.  

 

Attendance has been great at Big Sky and Glendale; only one student has missed a full 

day at Big Sky. So far we met with 5 parents at Big Sky and have sent handbook 

addendums home for parents to read. There have been zero behavior referrals.  

 

We’re looking forward to a positive year with lots of academic growth.   

Hopefully everyone in BPS has had a positive beginning to the school year with many 

good days to come.  

 

Thanks, 

Natasha Siliezar, Teacher/Principal 

Willie Sharp, Teacher 

Candy Hall, Teacher Aide 

 


